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Subject: Important Update: 2024 Indo Pacific Championships Hosting Agreement 

 

Dear Indo Pacific Gymnastics Federations, 

 

I trust this message finds you well. We are writing to share an important update regarding the 2024 Indo 

Pacific Championships. 

 

Regrettably, after careful consideration and thorough evaluation of the plan, budget, and personnel 

requirements, Gymnastics Canada has made the difficult decision not to proceed with finalizing the 

hosting agreement for the 2024 Indo Pacific Championships. 

 

This decision was not made lightly, and it reflects our commitment to ensuring the successful execution 

of events that align with the best interests of our members. Despite our initial enthusiasm, we have 

concluded that, at this time, we lack the capacity to organize and execute the event to the high standards 

that both Gymnastics Canada and the participating nations would expect. 

 

We extend our sincere appreciation to the Local Organizing Committee and Gymnastics BC for their 

unwavering dedication and efforts in attempting to bring this event to fruition. Your commitment has not 

gone unnoticed, and we value the collaboration and hard work that has been invested. 

 

We understand the disappointment this decision may bring, and we recognize the potential impact this 

may have on your planning. We express our gratitude for your understanding and collaboration. We look 

forward to continued partnerships in the future and remain optimistic about the prospect of hosting 

successful events that showcase the excellence of gymnastics. 

 

Should you have any immediate questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me at 

kcockburn@gymcan.org. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Karen Cockburn 

Director, Trampoline Gymnastics  

Gymnastics Canada 


